

The Thomas Coram Church of England School

Swing Gate Lane | Berkhamsted | Hertfordshire HP4 2RP Telephone: 01442 866757 Email: admin@thomascoram.herts.sch.uk Web: www.thomascoram.herts.sch.uk

Head of School: Mrs J Cutler BA (Hons) PGCE

April 2019

Dear parent/carer

We would like to welcome back all our pupils and their families after the Easter break. We hope that you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday.

During this term, we shall continue to have high expectations of our pupils and it is important that they remain organised. Please ensure that your child has the correct equipment in school for all lessons and that their planner and reading record is used to record daily reading at home. Please ensure that all uniform and equipment is clearly labelled so that it can be returned if mislaid.

Over the next half term, Year 3 will be studying:

Topic: rainforests and Victorians

• RE: Pentecost and the Trinity

• Science: light and plants

• Art/DT: Aboriginal art and Adinkran design

• French: time and food

Music: ocarinas

Computing: collecting and analysing data and problem solving

Extra events taking place this term will include a visit from Spirit of the Wild on Tuesday 18 June. There will be a Year 3 class trip to the Chiltern Open Air Museum on either Monday 24 June or Wednesday 26 June (depending on which class your child is in), the letter for which will be sent out soon. We also look forward to Sports Day on Thursday 27 June (Friday 28 June reserve day). Finally, you will receive your child's annual report in July.

It continues to be a pleasure for us to work with Year 3 and we look forward to a positive and successful summer term.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bruguier/Miss Williamson (3BW) Mr Donald (3RD) Mrs Porter (3RP) Miss Wilson (3HW)

